Chesterfield Primary School
Chesterfield Road

Enfield

EN3 6BG

01992 760 678

Headteacher: Zoe Hussain

Children in Need 2020

Dear parents,

On Friday 13" November, we are celebrating and raising money for Children in Need.

After the stress and worry of the coronavirus pandemic, this year Children in Need are making children’s mental wellbeing their
number one priority. To support this great cause, we would like to invite children to come to school in non-uniform for the day.
We are asking for a donation of £1, which will go towards supporting this worthy cause.

Throughout the week, the children at Chesterfield will be learning about the importance of wellbeing. Led by Joe Wicks, Dr
Radha and Blue Peter, Five to Thrive is a unique programme of wellbeing activities. Inspired by the 5 Ways to Wellbeing, the
programme is designed to help children feel better about themselves — as well as helping others.

You can also participate in the Five to Thrive appeal at home. Please see the link below for activities and videos.

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/schools/primary-school/five-to-thrive-hub/
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Thank you for your continued support,

Cristina Jordan

Deputy Headteacher

Email: office@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org

Web: www.chesterfieldprimaryschool.co.uk

Chief Executive Officer: Sarah Turner
Chesterfield Primary School is part of the Enfield Learning Trust.

The Enfield Learning Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales.
Registered Office: Hazelbury Primary School, Haselbury Road, Edmonton, London, N9 9TT.
Company Number: 10309116




